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For the welfare of Oregon residents, the future of our children, and humane treatment 

of animals, I urge a moratorium on factory farms in our state.  Practices by factory 

farms are unhealthy for humans, for the environment, and cruel for the animals 

involved. We don't need more toxic sprays.  We don't need methane clouds forming 

over the livestock kept in unnatural, crowded conditions.  We don't need more small 

farmers pushed out of business. There is evidence that small farms are better for the 

environment.  Do not allow more factory farms . 


